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Trelleborg reinforces its focus on communications and investor 
relations  
 
Viktoria Bergman appointed Senior Vice President Corporate Communications for 
the Trelleborg Group; Mikael Byström appointed Senior Vice President Investor 
Relations 
 
Viktoria Bergman has been appointed Senior Vice President Corporate Communications and 
member of Trelleborg’s Group Management effective November 1, 2005. Viktoria Bergman has 
worked within Trelleborg as Vice President Corporate Communications since 2002. 
 
Effective November 1, 2005, the current Senior Vice President Corporate Communications, 
Mikael Byström, will assume responsibility for investor relations and will remain a member of 
Group Management. 
 
The division of the communication function is intended to reinforce focus on communications 
efforts to support business operations, including the increased prioritization of branding issues 
and media relations, and, at the same time, to increase the focus on investor relations. 
 
 
 
 
 
Further information can be obtained from Viktoria Bergman, +46 (0)410-67094 or +46 (0)708-
475733, or from Mikael Byström, +46 (0)410-670 37 or +46 (0)708-552169. 
 
Trelleborg is a global industrial group. Operations are based on spearhead competence within 
polymer materials and a high level of industrial know-how, combined with functional solutions 
and systems designed to meet the needs of our customers. The Trelleborg Group has annual sales 
of approximately SEK 23 billion, with about 22,000 employees in 40 countries. Trelleborg 
consists of five business areas: Trelleborg Automotive, Trelleborg Wheel Systems, Trelleborg 
Engineered Systems, Trelleborg Building Systems and Trelleborg Sealing Solutions. The 
Trelleborg share has been quoted on the A list of the Stockholm Stock Exchange since 1964. 
www.trelleborg.com 
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